Pebruary 20, 1945

Chancellor Deane W. Malott University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Chancellor Malott:

We are enclosing a print of the proposed change in the swimming pool for your consideration. Please have Professor Allen peruse this print to see if it meets the conditions which he requires.

As near as we can tell from the drawings of Marvin Hall, the location shown on the print is the best we can do in relation to the existing footings.

approval, we are ready to proceed on the structural portion of this work.

Yours very truly,

CLM: om

Charles L. Marshall Assistant State Architect

co: Professor Allen